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From: Smith, James M.
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2010 9:54 AM RECEIVED
To: IRRC IRRC
Subject: FW: ACT 119
2000 UL 29 All: Iy
#2785

From: Judy Conway [mailto:ConArtsy@verizon.net]

Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2010 9:51 AM

To: gtuma@state.pa.us; stcrawford@state.pa.us; rredding@state.pa.us; dduer@state.pa.us; jismith@state.pa.us;
suewest@state.pa.us; dkennedy@state.pa.us; skniley@state.pa.us; nwyatt@state.pa.us; ashriver@state.pa.us;
sbattisti@state.pa.us; scampbell@state.pa.us; Isimmens@state.pa.us; ckopp@state.pa.us; Smith, James M.
Subject: ACT 119

I implore all of you to follow the law regarding the new dog law, Act 119. It was written to protect dogs, passed to protect
dogs and should be used to protect dogs not those who exploit these animals. | am appalled at your apparent lack of
consideration regarding the conditions afforded these animals. Please, follow the law - as it was intended.

Respectfully,

Judith Conway

108 View Polnt Drive
Downingtown, PA
19335-1700
ConArtsy@verizon.net




